
 
 

CCCR/PCA Meeting Minutes 
February 3, 2016 

 
Meeting was called to order 6:30 pm 
 
In Attendance: Sanja Brewer, Ken Finney, Chuck Hoops, Chuck 
Jennings, Larry Lloyd, Jon Milledge, Chuck Stevenson, Warren White, 
Andrew Winterbottom  
 
Absent: Tom Dobyns, Art Trinidade 
 
January minutes were approved by Andy Winterbottom and seconded 
by Warren White. 
 
Historian : No report 
 
Treasurer:  We ended the month with $12,868.03. The treasurer's 
report was moved to be approved by Sanja Brewer and seconded by 
Chuck Stevenson. 
 
Membership	
  :  This month we have 340 Primary Members, 228 
Affiliate Members and 568 Total Members.  Larry sent welcome 
letters to 6 New Members and is distributing PCA applications at 
various car vendors.  Larry also encouraged all the board members to 
give a PCA application to a potential new member. 
 
Safety:	
  	
   We had our first Autocross for the year on January 23rd, all 
went well even though it rained. We applied for insurance for the 
Pozo Tour/Brunch. 
 
Driving:  Autocross Academy is on March 12th.  We will limit it to the 
first 30 participants. 
 



Activities:   Chuck Stevenson discussed most recent events on the 
calendar as well as giving us an overview for 2016. 
 
Our next few events are; Valentine’s Day Brunch and the Pozo 
Tour/Brunch. 
 
Vice President:  The Loading Chute Brunch is on March 6th at 
9:00am and the fee is $19.00, all inclusive. 
 
President:   Ken Finney, our new President for 2016, attended the 
Presidents’ Meeting in January in Woodland Hills and reported on 
various items of interest for the club. 
 
Coastalaire:  Chuck Jennings and Art Trinidade will continue to 
work together on the website and Coastalaire as well our new mini 
publication Coastalbreeze. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:42 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted by: Sanja Brewer 
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 

	
  


